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SAN FRANCISCO 94104

October L, 1971

No. 319

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

RE: Security Program

Our original bulletin on this subject was No. 176 dated
April 3, 1962.

Since this bulletin covers a subject of continuous importance,
copy is attached and we recommend that the members study it

again.,

A. L. Lathrop
Manager




